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Comments My husband and I strongly object to this energy recovery and waste sorting facility for a number of
reasons. The lorries that will be travelling along Church Lane will completely ruin the tranquility of the
village. The road is not suitable for large vehicles with Ford railway crossing at one end, (which is
already ridiculously busy) and a small roundabout at the other end, on to the A259, which also gets
very heavy traffic and queues at peak times. The proximity to local houses is also totally unacceptable.
This is a residential, not an industrial area. The height of the building and its hideous chimney will
completely ruin the beautiful surroundings and views and will be visible from many miles away. The
whole feel of a coastal village would be decimated by such an ugly blot on the landscape. Quite simply,
this is a totally unsuitable site for a plant of this scale and type of operation. Noxious substances and
odour will be emitted in to the local atmosphere and inhaled by local residents, which is absolutely
unacceptable. The construction of such a facility cannot be permitted in a small village setting and a
more suitable site will have to be found.
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